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Sunday, May 8th 
 

May God Bless You with Joys of every kind 

—and keep you in His care. 
 

 

 

If you would like for your child to be part of this service, please call the church office  

and give us your child’s name and then submit 5 pictures of your child by May 2nd 

to ryan.puls@fbcharrison.org 

 

On  

MOTHER’S 

DAY  

during  

Morning Worship 

The Challenger 
FBC The true meaning of love…Christ died for us.  John 3:16 

Senior Adult Jubilee 

Luncheon    

May 24th   11 am 
 

 

This month the  

North Arkansas Baptist Association is reaching 

out to all our Senior Adults in the associational 

churches to invite them to a program and luncheon 

to  let  them  know  how  much  they  are  loved 

and appreciated.  
  

All Senior Adults 50-year-old and up are invited… 

so... 
 

Please bring a Dessert and Join Us as we 

come together in praise and worship of our Lord. 
 

 

Memorial Day  May 30th 
 

Office & ROC Closed 
 

Have a Safe Holiday! 
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Our Purpose:   First Baptist Church exists to help people 
develop loving relationships with God and with others. 
 

Our Staff:  Rob E. Davis Jr.   Senior Pastor                        
Ryan Puls Assoc. Pastor Education./Outreach        
Chris Pittman Assoc. Pastor Worship/Media          

Luke Stockton Assoc. Pastor Student Ministries/Recreation   
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MEMORIALS           

   

Judge Roger Logan, Jr. 
 

August 28, 1944—April 15, 2022 
 

United with our Church:  February 2, 1969 
 

I am the resurrection and the life; he who believes  

in me, though he die, yet shall he live.”      John 11:25 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WITH SYMPATHY   
 

Extended to the Family of Judge Roger Logan, Jr.  

on his passing. 
 

Extended to Bill Sartin and Family on the passing of 

his sister, Betty Gilbert, of Kentucky. 
 

Extended to Bryan Wheeler and Family on the passing 

of his grandmother, Mary “Fannie” Frances Wheeler, 

of Crossett, Arkansas. 

 
 

 

MAY ACTIVITIES  
 

 

PROGRESSIVE  

DINNER 

Friday, the 6th...We will go 

to different places for each course of the meal. 

(Appetizers, Main Course, Dessert, etc.) 
 

SENIOR  

REGOGNITION/BREAKFAST    

Sunday, the 15th…We will serve breakfast 

to our Graduating Seniors and their Families.  

CONGRATULATIONS! 

to our GRADUATES 

 Senior Recognition 

 Sunday  

Morning Worship  

on May 15th 
 

Please call the church office  

and give us your Graduate’s name   

(High School or College) 

 

 

MAY 22nd    

6 pm 
 

We are going to spend 

an evening singing and 

searching for what God 

has for us next.  
 

He is moving and molding us, and we know that He 

wants to do more and take us further in reaching 

more people to come into His flock.  
 

We  will  spend  the  night  in  song,  praise,  and 

worship seeking to know Him better and walk out 

His plan for us. 

 

Dear Church Family: 
 

 We want to Thank You for 

your monetary donation to 

“The CALL”.   

 This  will  help  us  as  we  minister  to  foster 

families  in  our  area.  God  has  used  us  to 

supply needed clothing, toiletries, support and 

encouragement to these families.  
 

 Thank you again for making 

this all possible. 
 

Sincerely—“The CALL”  

in Boone & Newton Counties 

 

 
 

NABA CUP 2022     Saturday, May 21 

Diamond Hills Country Club 

8:30 am Check-in    9 am Tee Time 

$50 per person    $200 per team 
 

*Includes green fee, cart, lunch, prizes, free stuff, and fun! 
 

GUEST SPEAKER: Matt Brown   Registration Deadline: May 16 
 

Email:  jeanie@nabaptist.org or call the office at 870-741-3806 



Thursday  May 5th 
 

“Exalt the Lord, who has  

established us.”    

Colossians 2:6-7 
 

Pray for God’s direction for our 

Nation not  only on  this  day  but  

for  our generations to come.   

Pray that our sins will be forgiven, 

that our Nation will be healed and 

that the Gospel will go forth! 
 

In order to see fruit in the future, we need to keep fighting 

now.  If we win a generation we achieve a significant victory in 

changing the  law and culture of our nation.  
 

Together  we  need  to  consistently  and fervently  pray  and  

protect  precious  freedoms  NOW and preserve them for our 

precious children.  
 

Our God is ALMIGHTY, and He is ABLE. 

We have bold access to His throne and passionate confidence 

as we pray—because HE HAS ESTABLISHED US  

in this nation and is working in the heavenlies to accomplish all 

that He has purposed—as we PRAY FOR AMERICA. 

 

Dear Church Family: 
 

   For all my words, I don’t have 

enough to thank you for your unex-

pected gift  for the On Eagles’ Wings 

Leadership Center.  You  are  partners  

now  in  the  building  of  young  Native American disciples and 

leaders who are the face of hope for their people.  

Years ago, the Trail of Tears passed through our land.   

Now there will be a Trail of Hope. 
 

Ron Hutchcraft for the RHM Team 

You are invited  

to the  

Harrison  

Christian Women’s  

Connection 
 

MAY BRUNCH 
 

Tuesday, May 10th     

10 am—Noon 
 

Harrison  

Faith Church 

112 Valley View  

Church Road 

 

Speaker:  Kelly Carter 

”The True Designer of  

My Heart”  
 

Special Feature:   

Shirley McCutchen  

with Hope Cottages 
 

Music:  Twyla Cramer 

 

Tickets:  $8.50        

For Reservations call:  

Donna @ 870-749-2660 or 

Lou Ann @ 870-741-4618 

Pastor Rob & 

Church Family: 
 

Informed 

Choices 

Women’s Center 

is so GRATEFUL, BLESSED, and 

IN AWE of God’s goodness through 

the church’s generous heart for this 

ministry! Your offering will make a 

significant impact on the lives of 

those who are choosing LIFE for 

their unborn baby. We are so thank-

ful  for  God’s  provision  and  the 

opportunity to be a recipient of the 

Thanksgiving/Peace Offering from 

First Baptist.  

Your generosity means so much to us 

as we serve women navigating their 

unexpected pregnancy. Thank you 

for investing in our mothers, fathers, 

and babies! Your commitment to 

LIFE  matters. Your  love  for  the 

UNBORN matters. 

I am truly humbled by your desire to 

bless those who need it the most in 

North Arkansas! Thank  you  for  

giving to this ministry and pouring 

blessings  on  the  men  and  women 

experiencing a crisis pregnancy in 

the communities we are blessed to 

serve.  

We are amazed and experiencing 

God’s hand, as He uses His people to 

be the hands and feet of Jesus 

through their willingness to love and 

fight for the unborn. 
 

Standing for LIFE, Rhonda Graham 


